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Mexicana de Aviación will strengthen the 

twinning between Tulum and Punta Cana 

 

With the acquisition of 20 more aircraft, Mexicana de Aviación also plans to have a 

secondary base at the Tulum airport to expand its flights to international 

destinations such as Punta Cana, Caracas and Lima. 

 

Since March 2022, Tulum and Punta Cana have become sister cities through an 

Agreement endorsed by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Government of Mexico 

that includes the exchange of experiences that promote tourism and cultural 

development, thus allowing them to face the present and future challenges of these 

famous world destinations. 

 


